Rabbi Shulman's Summer Packet

The summer is an amazing opportunity for each one of us. We have the ability to learn and grow without the usual daily pressures of the year. We're on our own which gives us more flexibility in our schedules. We can really climb great heights!

Let's not squander the opportunity! Let's take advantage of it and use it to climb great heights, and return to school next year refreshed, energized, and bigger than we were in the past.

Hatzlacha Rabba!

To help incentivize proper davening and learning over the summer, please keep track of:

- 1) Each day that you daven Shacharis with a minyan
- 2) Each day that you daven Mincha/Maariv with a minyan
- 3) Each day that you chazer Hamafkid for at least 20 minutes
- 4) Each day that you learn your own limud for at least 15 minutes
- 5) Each night that you get a good night's sleep!

Keep track of your total tally and be sure to bring it with you at the beginning of next school year.

I'm going to miss you!! I love you guys!! Please keep in touch!!

Have a happy, safe and fun-filled summer!

Rabbi Shulman